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Q1 Under the Freedom of Information Act can you state if the Trust currently has an EPR in 

place and what the next provider of EPR will be. 

  
A1 Yes, the Trust currently has an Electronic Patient Record (EPR) in place. The current 

provider is Altera Healthcare and there are no plans at present to change provider.  
  

 


